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• MORNING TEA:  GLENIS 

HILL & KEN RYAN. 
 

• 11AM CMS AUCTION 
 

• 1200  DISPLAY:  PLEASE 
BRING SOMETHING YOU 
HAVE AS NOTHING 
BOOKED. 

 
• 1.30PM   AUCTION 

 
• WINTERS DAY WITH 

STAMPS:  $189.95  
FOR CMS  

                                  MANY 
THANKS TO ALL WHO HELPED 
ON THE DAY. 
 

THE FOLLOWING 
MEETING:  
 
SATURDAY 20TH 
OCTOBER, 2018  
 

• MORNING TEA: NEED A 
VOLUNTEER PLEASE. 

 
• DISPLAY: PATRICK 

GUNNING: HISTORY OF 
STAMP COLLECTING 
 

NB.North Rocks 
Community Church have 
asked if we could please 
move our October 13th 
Meeting to the 20th as 
they have a major 
Church/Community 
function they hold every 
year on the last Saturday 
of the School Holidays – 
which this year clashes 
with us.  So we have done 
that.	
  
   
EAST KURRAJONG SCHOOL OF ARTS 
Saturday 8th SEPTEMBER, 9am to 
3pm 

“If anyone is in Christ he is a new creation”  2 Corinthians 5:17 
 
 

  

 
      Next Meeting: Saturday 13th April, 2019 
 
 NORTH ROCKS COMMUNITY CHURCH 132 North Rocks Rd, North Rocks 
 

 Membership subs due $10.00 please see Warwick 
 

• MORNING TEA:  KEN RYAN & IAN WILLIAMS. 
• 11AM CMS AUCTION 
• 1200 DISPLAY:  PHILATELIC MAGPIES - BY GLENIS HILL 
• 1.30PM   AUCTION 

 
*** COMING STAMP EVENTS 

• EAST KURRAJONG STAMP & COIN FAIR AT EAST KURRAJONG ARTS CENTRE 
13TH &14TH APRIL. HAVE A GREAT RANGE OF INTERESTING ITEMS AND 
COLLECTIBLES. 

 
• MILTON ULLADULLA STAMP FAIR: SUNDAY 21ST APRIL IN CONJUNCTION WITH 

THE ULLADULLA BLESSING OF THE FLEET FESTIVAL AT ULLADULLA CIVIC 
CENTRE 10.00 – 3.00 

      
• PARAMATTA STAMP FAIR: SATURDAY  11TH MAY  

WE HAVE BEEN INVITED TO BRING OUR STAMP FOLDERS. PLEASE TELL KEN 
OR GLENIS IF YOU WILL BE AVAILABLE TO BRING YOUR FOLDERS/SHARE 
SOME TIME WITH OUR TABLE ON THE DAY. IF YOU AREN’T ABLE TO ATTEND, 
YOUR FOLDERS CAN BE TAKEN THERE: SEE GLENIS                

                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
THE FOLLOWING MEETING:  
 
SATURDAY 8TH JUNE , 2019 
 

• MORNING TEA: JOAN LOUWRENS - THANK YOU TO OUR NEW MEMBER 
 

• DISPLAY :      NEED A VOLUNTEER PLEASE  
   
SUPPORTING CMS:  
Join other members sorting and trimming stamps at the CMS offices, Level 
5, 53 Druitt St, Sydney on the second and fourth Mondays each month, 
between 9.30am and 2pm. Bring your lunch and scissors. Morning Tea 
provided.  
Next trimming dates at Druitt St: 8th & 29th April, 13th & 27th May. 
  

 
 
     

 

 


